

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting September 12, 2009

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:06am in the Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference Room.

Most everyone rode to the meeting today. Believe it or not we had a member (Terry) that came to our meeting in a taxi, wow he must enjoy our meetings!

OLD BUSINESS:

July 8, 15, 22 & 29, August 5, 12, 19 & 26 were the Wednesday evening rides: still a success, very good turnouts. There are approx 10-15 bikes out for the evening rides. Well done Road Captains. The rides will continue until Wednesday September 16th.

July 5 – Ride to Pemberton. Lots of riders attended.

July 11 – MDC Pancake Breakfast to celebrate our Chapter's 21st Anniversary. We raised funds for MDC. The dollar amount raised was not available today as Diane wasn't at the meeting.

July 12 – Ball Game at Nat Bailey Stadium organized by Trev Deeley Motorcycles. Those of us that attended had a great time.

July 15 – Vancouver Harley Owners Group 21st Anniversary.

July 17-19 – Western Regional Rally in Cranbrook. There were some H.O.G. members that did attend, Tracey one of them won the Poker hand and the Show & Shine Sportster Class at the rally.

July 18 - Ride to Manning Park it was just another great day for a ride.

July 19 – Burn Camp ride destination was changed at the last minute. The ride was to a park in Squamish. We believe that this destination actually was better than the Vancouver Outdoor School camp location. This year we had another great success. With selling the t-shirts, having 50/50 draws, putting on barbeques and with cash donations, we were able to present a cheque for \$5200.00 to the B.C. Professional Fire Fighters Burn Fund. Thank you again to all the volunteers and supporters for the past year!

Next year we will not be selling t-shirts. We will still continue to raise money for the Burn Camp Fund by 50/50 draws, barbeques, etc.

July 25th Ride to Lillooet was cancelled.